
Year One Home Learning           
   
 
 

Week 3 23.9.22 
 
Thank you to everyone that attended our Year 1 
Parent Information meetings. Next week these will be uploaded to the 
Teams class page. The children are not currently assigned to their new 
classes (this will happen shortly) or have their own channels but you will still 
have access to the recorded meeting.  

  
This week we have been … 
 
* Retelling the story of the Three Little Pigs, using story maps. 
* Exploring different materials to recreate the houses from the story. 
* Finding one more/one less, using numbers to 10/20 
* Discussing our feelings and relating them to the zones of regulation. 
* Using basic geographical language to describe the physical and human 
features of the school on an aerial map.  
 
In phonics… 
We have been revising phase 3 sounds and tricky words.  
 
For home learning, you can… 
 
* practice your letter formation (see page 2 of this letter and more 
information on Letter-join handwriting on our website). 
* make sure you read to an adult every day. 
* use recycled materials or construction resources to build a house for the 
three little pigs 
 
Bookbags 
As a reminder please can your child bring in their bookbag everyday. This is 
so that they can take letters/learning items and reading books home.  
 
 

Have a fabulous and restful weekend! 
The Year One Team 



 

 

 
 


